
COVID 19 Explorer Bus Changes 

Until further notice, the Explorer System is 
not running normal bus routes  

This is to comply with the Governor’s order that public  
transportation be used only for “Essential Services and Work”  

 

Beginning Monday, April 6
th 

 

Kennebec & Somerset Explorer Buses are  

CHANGING 
to a demand response system 

 

You need to call ahead for a ride 
 

622-4761—Augusta area. 

859-1500—Waterville area 

859-2501—Skowhegan area  
 

We will make every attempt to perform the  

requested transportation within 2 hours. 

 
\ 

The Explorer Commuter Bus  
between Waterville and Augusta  

will continue to operate regular routes  
for essential employees 


